UNIVERSITY OF HARTFORD

NONDISCRIMINATION POLICY STATEMENT

The University of Hartford has long maintained a policy of providing equal employment
opportunities to all qualified persons. This is a reminder to all University officials,
managers and employees of our abiding commitment to equal employment
opportunity.

The University is committed to nondiscrimination in employment as necessary for the
fulfillment of the University's role in the social and economic life of the community in
which we operate. Furthermore, sound human resources practices dictate that we
conform to the letter and spirit of all applicable laws and regulations in this very
important area.

All University managers and employees in both the instructional and non-instructional
spheres of our institution must understand and share the commitment, and carry out
University policies in a manner consistent with this commitment. More specifically,
every University manager is charged with the responsibility of ensuring equal
opportunity in the administration of decisions affecting recruitment, selection,
placement, training and development, promotion, transfer, separation, compensation
and benefits, educational, social and recreational programs, and all other terms and
conditions of employment.
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